
From: Fitzroy Park Residents Association  
Sent: 03 March 2022 13:40 
To: Amy Ly 
Subject: Re: Consultation for 2 The Hexagon Fitzroy Park 
 
Dear Amy  
 
Thanks for your letter of consultation. 
 
In my personal capacity I am supportive of these very modest renovation 
works and wish my new neighbours well with their project. 
 
In my capacity as Chair of the Fitzroy Park Residents Association, I can confirm 
that prior to the works commencing, the Applicant and his team met with 
FPRA and have been very collaborative with regard to use of the private 
carriageway such as deliveries, no unloading from or contractors' parking on 
the carriageway and so on.  As a consequence FPRA has no comments. 
 
KR Karen Beare 
Chair FPRA 
49 Fitzroy Park N6 
 
 


